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On 28th February all Researchers and PhDs involved in Workpackage 2 of the Agile Wing Integration 

Project met for a Workshop at the University of Bristol.   It was the second opportunity within the 

past 3 months that the teams from UoB and Cranfield have had to spend time interacting and 

looking at useful points of information exchange and collaboration. 

The two teams had a networking opportunity on the evening of the 27th over dinner.   

The one-day Workshop on the 28th began with each Researcher and PhD giving a very brief overview 

of their work and then a summary of their work plan for the next 18 months – i.e. through to the end 

of the project.   

Etienne Coetzee of Airbus then led a break-out activity which allowed all RAs and PhDs to look at the 

various interactions between their work and that of others – and subsequently, as a group, to 

formulate a diagram showing specific data/information they may need from other members of the 

project team. 

The day was extremely successful in achieving its planning objectives as well as strengthening 

cohesiveness and links between the two Universities and their work on AWI WP2.  It is envisaged 

that this type of close collaboration will continue throughout the next 18 months. 

 


